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EISAI NAMED AS ONE OF NEWSWEEKʼS  

WORLDʼS MOST TRUSTWORTHY COMPANIES 2024 
 

Eisai announced today that Newsweek has selected Eisai as one of the World’s Most Trustworthy 
Companies 2024. This is the second consecutive year that Eisai has been selected. 

The World’s Most Trustworthy Companies 2024 recognizes companies that have earned the 
confidence of consumers, investors and employees by producing quality products, paying employees 
fair wages and appointing effective leaders. The list is based on the results of an independent 
survey of more than 70,000 participants and evaluations from customers, employees and investors 
about the trust levels of publicly traded companies with global revenues of over $500 million. In 
addition, the results of a Social Listening survey, which consisted of analyzing online sentiment and 
compiling online mentions of the selected companies, were also taken into consideration. The 
highest scoring 1,000 companies, across 20 countries and 23 industries, were selected for the final 
ranking. (For more information, please visit the Newsweek website.) 

Eisai defines its corporate concept as “to give first thought to patients and the people in the daily 
living domain, and increase the benefits that health care provides to them, as well as meet their 
diverse healthcare needs worldwide.” Guided by this concept, Eisai is committed to building 
relationships of trust with its principal stakeholders, namely patients and the people in the daily 
living domain, shareholders, and employees. 
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